Covenant Committee 2020-2021 Report

As with most if not all church activities, the Interfaith Covenant Committee was
impacted this year by COVID-19.

Our March 11, 2020 planning meeting was canceled and no meetings have been held
since, due to COVID-19.

On March 29, 2020, Pat Bowman of St. Louise Catholic Church, a member of our

Committee, passed away from COVID-19.

Lake Hills Hearts and Hammers planned for May 15 was canceled. Possible rescheduling
could be September 25, 2021.

Pastor Dave of Cross of Christ picked up the virtual ball and organized the clergy to do
a “virtual Thanksgiving Eve Gathering!” St. Louise, Temple B'nai Torah, Resurrection
and Cross of Christ all participated. The lay Covenant Committee had no input; each
congregation’s clergy and music ministers/leaders submitted their pre-recorded sections
to Cross of Christ to be put together and live streamed at 6pm Wednesday, November
25, 2020. Special thanks to Colin Walker for doing all the editing and producing of what

turned out to be a very well-done and meaningful recorded “gathering.”

This past year has been a non-event for the lay members of the Committee. We are
looking forward to working together in planning meetings and Covenant events once

again, now that things are opening up.
Respectfully submitted,

Dennis Bero, Julie Hockett, Joyce Johnson



